
 

 

   Second Grade News 
  Week of November 30, 2015 
 

 

                   In the News: Important Dates: 

In reading the Superkids are going on a 
field trip to a farm. They make a list of 
things they need.  We will work on 
every day writing skills-making lists, 
friendly letters and charts.  
New Memory Words- to, two, too, blue, 
blew, one, won, four, for, buy, by, 
good-bye  
*Please read or have your child read to 
you EVERY night-it is so important! 
*The kids did a great job researching 
and writing reports on animals. 
 

In math we will begin to work on Two-
Digit Addition. Please practice this at 
home and have your child practice 
his/her math facts. 
 
In science/social studies we will 
continue discussing holidays around the 
world.  This week we will be learning 
about Christmas in Mexico-Feliz 
Navidad! 
  
Student of the Week- Irelynd 

Fri., Dec. 4- Library books due 
Gingerbread people due  
 
Please mark your calendars- 
*Thursday, Dec. 17 Family Fun Night 
*Friday, Dec. 18 Holiday Concert at 
the High School 2:00 
 

     Our class is SO thankful for: 
Parents          Our homes         
Friends           The USA 
Our class        Our world 
Relatives        Veterans 
Food/water    Pets 
Our school      Sports 
Mrs. Saltenberger (teachers) 
 
Have a wonderful Thanksgiving and a 

great week!!! 
-Mrs. Saltenberger 

 
*Remember to check our Facebook page 

Saltenberger’s Second Grade Stars 
*I have also updated my webpage with 
links to Superkids, Envisions Math, and 

Coding.org 

 
 

  



 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


